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OFICINA DE NEFROLOGIA
Roosevelt Ave. #400

Clinica Las Americas Bldg., Suite 108-B
Hato Rey, P.R. 00919

! ;

May 23, 1994
3

|

!
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |
Document Control Desk '

Washington, DC 20555

|
RE: NRC Inspection Report #52-23093-01/94-01

|
Dear Sirs:

On April 28 1994 we received a letter from you requesting a
reply to a Notice of Violation from an NRC Inspection conducted on
March 22 1994. At this time we are requesting your consideration
for an extension to respond. Due to the amount of violations, we
will need.more time than required by you. |

i

We believe that an additional 30 days will give us time to
complete this reply.

Sincerely,

69 >0Ls t ~ Q
Carlos Guerra Santiago, M.D.
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